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Name 

Christopher Warfel 

Who You Represent/Your Organization 

Town of New Shoreham, Block Island, Housing Board 

Email 

cwarfel@aol.com 

Public Comment 

We are seeking information on energy conservation programs/incentives for an Affordable Housing 
program that will result in 16 Accessory Dwelling Units of two bedrooms each and will have several 
ADA units included. My responsibility is to seek out funding/programs for such construction projects. 
Thank you, Chris Warfel 
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